## **Attention Proprietary Members!**

On May 1st we will be hosting our Annual Proprietary Members meeting. It is incredibly important that we have all proprietary members attend or provide us with their proxy vote! On this years agenda, we have a very important insurance policy update that MUST be voted on. Our insurance company will not renew our policy if we don't achieve a quorum for this meeting to approve the policy changes. If we don't have insurance, we will be forced to close the club. PLEASE don't be the reason we have to close the club simply because we don't have enough votes!

Sincerely,

James Sarver, President